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Spring Newsletter

Spring Meeting - Memorial Day Weekend
When: Where: Time:

2014-2015 Officers

President — Kent Pieri Sunday 5/24 Sudbury 12:00 noon
if(ypzse)ri@gmail.com COngegatiOIlal

Church

V. President — Carole
Beauregard (1yr)
carole.silvera@gmail.com

Lake Hortonia Needs You

Treasurer — Marg

V“Le“:”"i(zyf) In order to keep our lake viable for generations to come we need
mjbvill@shoreham.ne your experience, expertise and dedication for these projects:

Secretary — Lou Enama
(ayn
louortoni@aol.com

e Research new methods for treating the lake

e Fundraising
Elections are held during each fall

meeting. Officers & directors are all ° Membership deVeIOpment

2 year terms with alternating years
of election.

e Explore creation of a special Lake Tax District

Please contact Kent Pieri if you can help in any way. Thank you!

2014-2015 Board
of Directors

Projects Update

Francis Geoffroy (1yr)

State Grant Permit to Treat
Mike Kelley (1yr)
sidhortonia@gmai.com We have great news. The State LHPOA has received the Aquatic
Susan Ryerson (1yr) of Vermont has awarded LHPOA Nuisance Control Permit to treat
sryerson2@yahoo.com a $60,000 grant to aid in our the lake. Treatment will begin

_ cost to treat the lake to control May 18. Thank you to Kent Pieri

Peter Valine (1yr) the Eurasian Milfoil. Thank you and Dave Weaver for all their hard
pvaline@williston.com k

to Dave Weaver. WOrK.

Dave Weaver (2yrs)
David.Weaver@wmpg.com

A lake treatment “Advisory Notice” is attached to this newsletter. Please
email Mary Crimp-Batzinger at thatzinger@nycap.rr.com to confirm you received
the “Advisory Notice”. Thank You.

Mark Young (2yrs)
myoung@fnborwell.com
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